
              

Alcohol and Drugs Policy

The Adelaide Hills Four Wheel Drive Park is committed to providing a safe environment for all visitors. To
maintain the safety of our visitors, we have implemented the following drug and alcohol policy:

Zero tolerance for alcohol while driving on tracks: Drivers must have a 0.00 alcohol reading while driving
on the tracks at all times. This means that drivers must not consume any alcohol before or during driving on
the tracks. Any driver found to have consumed alcohol while driving on the tracks will be immediately
removed from the tracks and asked to leave once safe to do so.

Zero tolerance for drugs while driving on tracks: Drivers must not be under the influence of any illegal
drugs or prescribed drugs that impair their driving ability while driving on the tracks. Any driver found to be
under the influence of drugs while driving on the tracks will be immediately removed from the tracks and
ask to leave once safe to do so.

Alcohol consumption off the tracks: Visitors are permitted to consume alcohol outside the tracks in
designated camping or accommodation areas, provided they are of legal drinking age and do so
responsibly. Visitors must not consume alcohol with intent to drive

The use of illegal drugs is prohibited: The use, possession, or sale of illegal drugs is strictly prohibited in the
Adelaide Hills Four Wheel Drive Park. Any visitors found to be using, possessing, or selling illegal drugs will
be immediately removed from the park and may face prosecution under the law.

Random testing: Park staff reserve the right to conduct random testing for drugs and alcohol at any time.
Refusal to undergo testing will result in the visitor being immediately removed from the track and ask to
leave when safe to do so.

Reporting: Visitors are encouraged to report any concerns or incidents related to drug or alcohol use to
park staff immediately.

By using the Adelaide Hills Four Wheel Drive Park, visitors agree to abide by this policy. The park staff
reserve the right to refuse entry or remove any visitor who does not comply with this policy without refund.

We hope you have a safe and enjoyable visit to the Adelaide Hills Four Wheel Drive Park.
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